
We would like to welcome Danielle Platt to the 

BADBIR Team. Danielle is working with sites in 

the North West to help establish an efficient 

process of recruitment into BADBIR and to  

ensure patients are followed up effectively. If 

your centre is in the North West and you would 

like help and support with BADBIR please  

contact Danielle  at  

Danielle.Platt@manchester.ac.uk and she will 

be happy to 

help. 

North West Regional News 

New Recruiters 

Many thanks to the following centres who recruited 

their first patient this quarter. 

Ysbyty Gwynedd-Bangor , Harrogate District Hospital, 

Causeway Hospital, Clifton Hospital Blackpool,  

Salisbury District Hospital, St Mary’s Hospital London, 

Lincoln County Hospital, Belfast City Hospital. 

Centre of the Month BADBIR League Tables 

We would like to thank all those who participated in the BADBIR  database  

questionnaire. Your responses were greatly appreciated. We would also like to thank 

you for your patience and understanding whilst we update our database system, we 

anticipate the new system will be completed by the end of March 2011.  We will be 

announcing training days in January.  These training days will be aimed at familiarising 

staff with the new system. 

Upload of UKCRN Accruals 

UKCRN accrual data is uploaded on or 

after the 22nd of each month. This will 

include patients registered over the  

previous month.  Any patients who are 

still within the 21 day edit window at 

that time will be included in next  

months upload data. Centres will be 

informed on a monthly basis of the 

 number of accruals that have been up-

loaded on their behalf. 

Patient Questionnaires 

Thank you for all the patient  

questionnaires that have been sent to us. 

When posting patient questionnaires 

please could you ensure, that either the 

BADBIR ID number or patient NHS  

number  is listed otherwise there is no 

way of identifying which questionnaire 

belongs to which patient. Please do not 

place patient stickers on questionnaires 

that are posted to the office.  

The BADBIR league table below shows the top ten  

highest recruiters for this quarter. These tables are 

based on average recruitment per month for July,  

August and September.  

Congratulations to Queens Medical Centre in  

Nottingham for being the highest recruiter. 

Georgina Maginn was presented 

with the recruiter of the month 

mug on behalf of Southern Health 

and Social Care. 

Database News 

Centre 

 1. Queens Medical Centre (Nottingham) 

 2. Western Infirmary (Glasgow) 

 3. County Durham and Darlington NHS Foundation 

Trust 

4. Plymouth Hospitals NHS Trust, Southern Health 

and Social Care Trust, University Hospitals Leicester 

NHS Trust 

 5. Lancaster 

 6. Hope Hospital (Salford), Bristol 

7. St Lukes Hospital(Bradford), Hull Royal Infirmary 

8. KCL St Johns Institute (London), Churchill Hospital 

(Oxford), St James Hospital Dublin 

9. Royal Victoria Infirmary (Newcastle), Orpington 

Hospital 

10. West Wales General Hospital (Carmarthen) 

Congratulations to the following centres who recruited the 

highest number of patients each month.  

July  

Western Infirmary, Glasgow 

Plymouth 

Queens Medical Centre, Nottingham 

August 

Southern Health and Social Care 

Durham      

September 

Queens Medical Centre, Nottingham 

We appreciate all your hard work .  

Welcome to the Autumn 2010 edition of the BADBIR newsletter.   


